
 

Village of Springville 

Historic Preservation Commission 

 
January 8, 2024              7:00 pm 

 

A meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission of the Village of Springville was held at the Municipal 

Building, 65 Franklin Street, Springville, New York at the above date and time. Present were: 

 

Members:                                                              Bill Skura Chairman  

                                                                              Helen Brogan 

                                                                              Don Orton 

           John Baronich-Vice Chairman  

           Eric Tuberdyke-absent 

 

Also present:           

 

                   

                                                                                           

Clerk:                                                                    Jennifer Blumenstein 

 

After the Pledge of Allegiance, Chairman Skura called the meeting to order at 7:00p.m.  

 

Chairman Bill Skura asked for a motion to approve the minutes from October 23, 2023 meeting.   

 

John Baronich made the motion to approve the minutes, seconded by Helen Brogan.  Don Orton abstained.  All 

in favor, none opposed. 

 

The minutes from the December 11, 2023 meeting are TABLED until the next meeting. 

 

There were no Certificates of Appropriateness before the Board today. 

 

The Board took this time to do a final review of the Mural Guidelines Draft.  After going through the document, the 

board made four (4) grammatical changes. 

 

Chairman Bill Skura asked for a motion to approve the Mural Guidelines. 

 

John Baronich made the motion to approve the Mural Guidelines with the changes requested, seconded by Don 

Orton.  All in favor, none opposed. 

 

John Baronich stated that he will remain the representative for the Historic Preservation Commission on the 

Springville Public Art Advisory Committee (SPAAC)  

 

The Board discussed drafting a letter to send to all expired Certificate of Appropriateness holders to inform that new 

paperwork and approval will be needed for any projects since the time frame has expired on the outstanding CoA. 

 

Helen Brogan made a motion to adjourn at 7:45pm, seconded by John Baronich.  All in favor, none opposed. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Jennifer Blumenstein 

 


